
Webmaster report  

to the B.C. Square & Round Dance Federation AGM April 28th, 2024 

 

 The web site is running well as usual with design input from Alexandra 

Mae’s suggestion of a Chatter for Regions/Club on the Federation site has started up. 

We have had one submission from Region 1. 

I assisted Regions 1 and 8 in creating WordPress sites.  
They both created very nice-looking web sites. 

I found out recently that the new email system that came with the recent server move 

Is not compatible Shaw email for forwarding. i.e. valleycircle@squaredance.bc.ca 

forwarded to me at fmcneil@shaw.ca will be rejected by Shaw’s email server. 

 I will be reviewing the list of forwarded emails and notifying anyone affected. 

Suggestions for / assistance with the web site will be welcome. Thanks to Alexandra 
for her assistance with tidying up the site. 

 

Regards, 
Frank McNeil 
Webmaster 
B.C. Square & Round Dance Federation 
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